
From: Madonna Iliffe
To: State Development Infrastructure and Industry Committee
Subject: Land and Other Legislation Amendment Bill Inquiry: feedback sought from councils
Date: Friday, 4 April 2014 1:55:28 PM

Sent on behalf of David McKendry, Executive Officer Sustainability & Collaboration
 
 
Good afternoon,
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Land and Other Legislation
Amendment Bill Inquiry. 
 
Council Officers have reviewed the Bill and have no objections to the proposed changes.
 
If you have any queries in relation to this matter please contact David McKendry –
david.mckendry@mackay.qld.gov.au
 
 
Kind regards
Madonna
 
Madonna Iliffe | Executive Support Officer | Portfolio Councillors, Sustainability &
Collaboration and Performance & Strategy | Office of the Mayor & CEO | Mackay Regional
Council
Phone: 07 4961 9467  | Fax: 07 4944 2441  | madonna.iliffe@mackay.qld.gov.au | Web:
mackay.qld.gov.au
 
 

 

Disclaimer

This email and any attachments may contain confidential or privileged information.
You must not use or disclose this information, other than for the purposes for which it
was supplied. The privilege or confidentiality attached to this email and attachments
is not waived by reason of mistaken delivery to you. If for whatever reason this email
is received by other than the intended recipient, you are requested to notify the
sender promptly by telephone, email or facsimile and destroy and delete all copies of
the original message.

Any personal information collected by Mackay Regional Council will be for lawful
purposes directly related to the functions of Council. Mackay Regional Council will
take all reasonable precautions to respect the privacy of individuals in accordance
with the Information Privacy Act 2009 (Qld) and will protect the personal information
it holds from misuse, unauthorised access and modification.

Personal information will only be disclosed to a third party with your written
authorisation or as required by law.
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